
Melissa M. Carry, MD, FACC

3600 Gaston Av. Wadley Suite 851

Dallas, Tx. 75246

December 31, 2024

Dear Patient,

I am writing to let you know of my retirement from cardiology effective
January 31, 2025.

I have enjoyed our professional and personal relationship and wish you

continued health in the future. I will truly miss seeing you in my cardiology

practice and caring for you.

Your medical records are confidential, and a copy can be transferred to

another doctor or released to you or another person you designate only

through your permission. If you plan to continue with this office, you can

sign an authorization to transfer your records to Dr. Aggarwal or Dr.

Velasco. If you choose to see a different physician, please contact us and sign

a transfer of records to your new doctor. Until you decide, your records for

the last year will be at Texas Heart Center. Your records from the previous

office, Cardiology Consultants of Texas are still in their system in the

electronics Epic system.

My hope is that you have a seamless transition to your next cardiologist and

a long healthy life.

Sincerely,

Melissa M. Carry, MD, FACC


